
             
 
 
 
 
Welcome Players, Coaches and Parents 
 
On behalf of the Penticton Minor Hockey Association we want to welcome 
you to our annual tournament.  It is a pleasure to host a tournament and 
hope that your association, coaches, players, and parents enjoy our 
facilities, hospitality and your stay in the Okanagan during this weekend. 
 
To the players, play hard, play fair, respect the officials and to have fun.  
To the parents and coaching staff enjoy the competition, and remember 
that the players are here to have fun.  Let’s remember to keep 
expectations realistic and encourage both teams to cheer on the players 
as they work hard.   
 
To the volunteers, THANK YOU! Without you this tournament would not be 
possible.   
 
To all the tournament sponsors, a Very Special Thank You! Your generosity 
is greatly appreciated. 
 
We hope everyone enjoys their stay here in Penticton and comes away 
with lots of memories to last for a lifetime.   
 
Thank you,   
 
PMHA Tournament Committee 
 
 
  


